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Anzac Day March 
Thank you to the children and parents who 
attended the Anzac Day march for the children to 
walk proudly down the main street representing 
Spring Terrace School. Everyone thought you 
looked fantastic and many positive comments were 
overheard as we marched into Robertson Park. 
         
 
More pictures over the page!! 

         

Campout  
The campout was a huge success. The children all 
had a lot of fun and behaved beautifully. The 
damper on a stick was delicious, the campfire was 
warm and inviting and the movie was entertaining. 
It was a great way to end the term with even the 
teachers enjoying themselves. 
 
Nine News Television Filming 
This WEDNESDAY, tomorrow, a Nine Network 
television crew will be coming to our school!! They 
will be arriving at about 9.30 am to film Nyasa’s 
camels next door and have asked to feature our 
school children feeding the camels carrots over the 
fence. If you have any concerns about your 
child/ren being filmed, please speak to Mr Scott or 
Mrs Barrett prior to 9:30 Wednesday morning. 
 
Bus Update 
We have made some progress with a bus service 
for our school. Tenders have closed and Transport 
NSW in now evaluating those. There is still a little 
way to go but potentially we will have a bus service 
for our school by the end of the year. 
 
OSSA Cross Country – this Friday 5th May 
OSSA Cross Country will be held at a NEW venue 
this year – Cudal Showground on Friday 5th May. 
Cudal showground (not Dean Park Recreation Park 
where it has been held in the past), is located by 
travelling down Main Street, Cudal then 3rd 
intersection turn left into Wall Street. Follow this 
along as it becomes Davey Plains Road.  
 
This carnival is for all students. There is a 1km 
event for 5, 6 and 7 year olds, 2km for 8, 9, 10 year 
olds, and 3km for 11, 12 and 13 year olds. Those 

What’s on!! 
Term 2 2017 

 Nine News filming : this Wednesday 3rd May 
 OSSA Cross Country: this Friday 5th May 
 P&C Meeting: Next Tues 9th May 
 Spring Into School: Tues 9th May 
 NAPLAN:  9th – 11th May 
 Mother’s Day craft/morning tea-Fri 12th May 
 Orange Show – 13th and 14th May  
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who are not runners can walk if they prefer. 
Parents are most welcome to attend. 
Please remember: There will not be any teaching 
staff at school this Friday. 
Please find attached a permission note which to be 

returned by this Thursday 4th May. 
 
Orange Show: Next Weekend 13-14th May 
Orange Show will be on 13th and 14th May. Our 
school will be entering an Art Display, Scarecrow/s 
and our chickens, so come along and check out 
your child’s and our school’s creative entries. 
 
Scarecrow Competition 
Our school is going to enter in the Scarecrow 
competition in the Orange Show once again this 
year. We need resources to make our latest version 
of a scarecrow. A few suggestions to bring in could 
be old flannelette shirts, old jeans, old floppy hats 
and recycled junk 
materials that could be 
lying around the farm 
or your back shed. We 
aim to use our 
imagination and make 
the most creative 
scarecrow yet!! 
If we have enough 
resources, we may make more than one. 
 
Year 3 and 5 National Assessment Program-
Literacy and Numeracy 
Students in years 3 and 5 will take part in NAPLAN 
next week on Tuesday 9th May, Wednesday 10th 
May and Thursday 11th May.  If any student misses 
a test or tests due to illness etc.  there will be a 
catch up day on Friday 12th May. 
  
P & C News 
Meeting: The next meeting is on Tuesday 9th May 
at 3.15pm in the school library. One item on the 
agenda to be discussed is to finalise the new menu 
for our school canteen.  
If you have any other items that you would like to 
add to the agenda please speak to one of the 
executives or Mr Scott. 
Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 
 

 
Mother’s Day Craft & Morning Tea 
Next Friday 12th May Mum’s are invited to school 
in the morning to help their child/children with 
Mother’s Day craft then stay for morning tea to be 
served by the students. 
We will start with craft at 9:15am followed by 
morning tea at about 10:15 am. Grandmothers are 
also welcome to attend. 
 
School Leaders Meeting 
At Monday’s meeting, the leaders proposed to 
have a Talent Quest competition on Wednesdays 
at lunchtime. This will be co-ordinated and run by 
the leaders of our school. So get practising your 
juggling skills, dance moves, whistling, joke telling, 
cartwheeling or any clever hidden talent that you 
may have. The talent quest will commence in Week 
4.  
This will be a fun way to fill in some of the cold 
winter lunch times coming up. 
 

 Spring Into School     
• Next session: Tues 9th May  
• If for some reason, you did not get to 

pay for Term 1, 2017 - please 
remember to either send your 
payment in or contact the office for 
direct deposit details. 

_______________________________ 
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SPECIAL 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Sally, Aaron, Jacob and Will 
on the birth of their daughter and sister 

Georgia Joss-Dixie Earl 
Born13.4.17 3520g 53cm long 
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